North Carolina Department of Justice – Director of the North Carolina State Crime Laboratory

[bookmark: _GoBack]The North Carolina Department of Justice, State Crime Laboratory, located in Raleigh, N.C., is seeking applicants for the position of Director of the State Crime Laboratory through April 1, 2019.  The full job posting may be seen . here
Job requirements: Bachelor’s degree preferably in the physical or biological sciences from an appropriately accredited institution and eight years of varied laboratory experience including three years in a supervisory or administrative role; or an equivalent combination of education and experience.
All applicants must apply online through North Carolina’s state jobs portal, http://agency.governmentjobs.com/northcarolina/default.cfm. Only online applications through the NEOGOV jobs portal will be considered for this position. 

The NC Department of Justice is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

